
 

 

  

We are continuing utility relocation work as we move closer to making future ‘L’ improvements 
under the Red and Purple Modernization Project. Work will be performed that may affect your 
community and create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact 
of our work and will continue to keep you updated. 
 

48-Hour Notice 
 

Dates: Monday, March 11, 2019 to Friday, March 29, 2019 
 

 
Location:   

 The alley north of 1124 to 1144 W. Bryn Mawr Avenue 

 5533 to 5611 N. Broadway Avenue 

 
Work Hours: 8am to 8pm, daily 

 
Work Activity: ComEd Underground Utility Work 

 
Local Impact: 

 The alleys may be closed intermittently during stated work hours. 
 

 Vehicle access to enter/exit garages and parking spaces via the alley 
may be restricted during stated work hours. 

 

 Sidewalks may be intermittently closed while the work is being 
performed. 

 

 There will be lane restrictions on Broadway Avenue. 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


